
Good morning,

FAO - Catriona Shirley please.

Further to our call the other week, I'd like to register opposition to this application please; 
specifically, the proximity of the proposed secondary dwelling ('granny flat') from our 
boundary fence.

I live at 14B Bate Ave Allambie 2100. Our house is on a small battleaxe block and therefore 
has no street frontage. The proposed dwelling would have a very significant impact on our 
privacy and dramatically affect the sense of openness in our front yard, backyard and also 
from inside our house.

The Applicants' rear boundary (at the northern end of their block, I believe) is our side 
boundary. This is where the granny flat is proposed to be built. The total length of our shared 
boundary is 21.22m. The length of the granny flat roof (excluding its entrance platform / 
steps) would be 20m, a total of 94% (approx.) of the length of our shared boundary. The 
residence being so close - a proposed 2m from the boundary fence - would create a 
sense of enclosure for us, which is unwelcome and quite contrary to when we bought the 
house. Please see attached for a recent survey of our property.

We kindly request a site visit before a decision is made on this application please. On site, 
you'll appreciate that we'd be nearly able to touch the granny flat wall from our front yard, all 
the way along the length of our property (i.e. front to back). Having someone live that close 
would be incredibly intrusive: the building itself, the occupants' noise and their windows 
looking directly into our private living space. 

If you have any queries, please don't hesitate to let me know. I look forward to showing you 
how the construction of this dwelling would be obtrusive and would adversely affect our 
quality of life.

Thanks and kind regards,
Nicole
--
Nicole Rando
0414 106 397
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